
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Issue 26 

Christmas Shoe Boxes 

  Easter Holidays 

School will close Thursday 2nd April 

and will re-open to children Monday 20th April 

(This includes Inset Days Thursday 16th / Friday 17th April) 

 
 

 

Dear Learning Family 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all who took part in our Easter celebrations over the last week. The 
Easter bonnet parade is a tradition that I am proud the Coton Green Learning family embrace and the standard of 
Easter bonnets this year was so high.  It was so hard to judge a winner (note to oneself - delegate that job next 
year!)   It is such an advantage to have such an engaged school community which ensures our special events are 
well supported.  Thank you. 

Another busy term has completed in which we have been involved in a number of special events.  

Our ‘Hooked on Books’ celebration, which coincided with World Book Day has seen some photographs of really 
unusual places to read, whilst we also had many fabulous T-shirt designs.  Our school football teams have 
competed in regional competitions and both our teams were unbeaten during recent tournaments, with our ‘B’ 
team winning the tournament.  

We have also been on a number of out of school visits - including a road safety walk around our local area by our 
KS1 children and visits to Rawlett Academy by our Year 5/6 pupils.  It fills me with great pride when other adults 
and visitors in the community speak about the behaviour of our children, as they are always so complimentary 
(none more so than the Viking Invader that recently visited our year 3/4 classes!) 

Next term will bring many more opportunities to learn outside the classroom, not least with our ‘Big Dig’ event to 
establish our new school garden.  We are challenging the children to grow their own plants, flowers, fruits and 
vegetables as part of our Science curriculum and asking for help from any ‘green fingered’ community members 
to help establish and maintain the garden.  A big thank you must go to the Waterloo Housing Association and 
Mantons contractors who have donated all the materials and labour for the garden. 

I would like to wish you all a Happy Easter and an enjoyable break.  

Mr Osborne 
Headteacher 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Y5/6 Tag Rugby 
Mr Parker 

3.30pm- 4.30pm 

Y1/2 Multi Skills 
Mr Parker 

3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Get Fit-Get Fast 
Mrs Tanner/Mrs Thomas/ 

Mr Newton 

12.30pm 

 Get Fit/Gt Fast 
Mrs Tanner/Mrs Thomas/Mr 

Newton 

12.30pm 
Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

Mr Parker 
3.30pm – 4.30pm Guitars 

Mr Parker 12.30pm 

  Homework ICT  Club 
12.45pm – 1.20pm 

Gardening Club 
3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Y1/Y2 
Phonics – ICT 

12.45 – 1.15pm 

  Singing Club 
12.50pm – 1.15pm 

 
 

 

 

 

EXTRA CURRICULA ACTIVITY  

 

Please do not forget your swimming kit! 

Monday 20
th

 April (first day back). 

 

MONDAY   -   Y3/4 SWIMMING 

Library 

Will resume Thursday 30th April 

   Big Pedal 2015 

    2nd – 20th March 

In this year’s challenge we came 
4th in the Regional (West Midlands) and 

143rd overall in the National Competition 
 

Well done to all children and parents who came to school on bicycles and scooters. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

Notice 
 

Thursday 23rd April 
 

Please be aware you may see someone videoing 
around school as your children arrive. 

 
 This is a promotional video for our new website 
which we hope will be up and running by May. 

 

 

 

Y3/4 and Y5/6 Football 

Tournaments 

Well done to both teams and a big 
thank you to parents for their 

continued support. 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=big+pedal+2015&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://www.cyclederby.co.uk/latest-news/big-pedal-back-2015/&ei=ULftVKSPBYvdar7MgvAD&psig=AFQjCNH6E9bZGSEUdXLMADtYuhp8PHKS6g&ust=1424951489084517


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade Winners 

 

                            EYFS       KS1 

Miss Coton’s Class: Emelia H / Archie S  Mrs Evans’ Class:         Lily-Ann M / Connor C 
Mrs Meer’s Class: Sienna B / Jack H  Mr Birch’s Class:         Daisy G / Taylor B 
       Mrs Pursehouse’s Class:   Alexi V / Adam S 

 

KS2 Easter Egg Design Competition 
 

 Mrs Bancroft/Hall:    Grace O / George B 
              Mrs Mapp:     Annie S / Brandon T 
              Miss Wesley:               Callum A / Lilly B 

 Mr Newton:                Faith S / Finley R   
 Mrs Tanner:                Libby S / Owen C 
 Mrs Thomas:              Tegan V / Charlie M 

 

‘Hooked on a Book’ Photo Competition Winners 

Miss Coton’s Class:         Maddison P  Mrs Evan’s Class:   Thomas B   
Mrs Pursehouse’s Class:    Hannah B   Mrs Mapp’s Class:   Harry B   
Mrs Tanner’s Class:    James H  Mr Newton’s Class:  Jenson D  
Mrs Tanner’s Class:   Jay R      

‘Hooked on a Book’ T-Shirt Winners 

Miss Coton’s Class:            Jamie E-B   Mrs Hall/Mrs Bancroft’s Class:      Ella B 

Mrs Meer’s Class:               Maisie D    Mrs Mapp’s Class:                            Nola Mae C 

Mrs Evans’ Class:                Hanna S / Charlotte T  Miss Wesley’s Class:                         Scarlett H 

Mr Birch’s Class:                 Sofia F    Mr Newton’s Class:                          Finley R 

Mrs Pursehouse’s Class:   Rhys A   Tanner’s Class:                          Kayleigh B 
 Mrs Thomas’ Class:                 No entries 

 

     

Easter Egg Decorating Competition winners 

Miss Coton’s Class:            Georgia G / Theo H  Mrs Hall/Mrs Bancroft’s Class:  Chloe D / Joshua S 

Mrs Meer’s Class:               Ruby E / Riley P   Mrs Mapp’s Class:                        Ruby M / Callum      

Mrs Evans’ Class:                Hanna S / Lucas W  Miss Wesley’s Class:                    Scarlett H / Edward H 

Mr Birch’s Class:                 Madison G / Reuben S  Mr Newton’s Class:                      Abbie S / Ewan K 

Mrs Pursehouse’s Class:   Megan W / Adam S  Mrs Tanner’s Class:                      Gracie S / Kayleigh B 
         (no boys entered) 
  Mrs Thomas’ Class:                      Ellie F / Tim L 

     

 

PTFA Chocolate Raffle Winners 

To be confirmed on the next newsletter. 
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Child’s Name: 
 
 
Class: 
 

 
Week Commencing    20th  April 2015      –      week  1 

Monday Filled Lunchbox 
 
 

Meat and Potato Pie (V) Vegetable Ravioli in 
Tomato Sauce 

 Baked Potatoes 
with a choice of 

toppings 
Sub Rolls  

with  
Fillings of the Day 

Tuesday Filled Lunchbox 
 

Sweet and Sour Turkey  
Stir Fry 

(V) Cheese Pin Wheel 
 

Baked Potato  
with a choice of 

toppings 
Mini Sub Rolls  

with  
Fillings of the Day 

Wednesday Filled Lunchbox 
 

Honey Roast Loin of 
Gammon with Roast Gravy 

(V) Vegetarian Sausage Roll Baked Potato  
with a choice of 

toppings 
Mini Sub Rolls  

with  
Fillings of the Day 

Thursday Filled Lunchbox 
 

Staffordshire Sausages 
Toad in the Hole 

(V)  Vegetarian Pasta 
Bolognese 

Baked Potato  
with a choice of 

toppings 
Mini Sub Rolls  

with  
Fillings of the Day 

Friday 
  

Filled Lunchbox 
 

Oven Baked Battered 
Fish Fillet 

(V)  Vegetable Bites Baked Potato  
with a choice of 

toppings 

Mini Sub Rolls  
with  

Fillings of the Day 

 All meals subject to availability 

 ***NEW MENU*** 

 


